
 

Dated: 22.11.2023 

 To, 

 All the Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA Members 

  Dear Sir/Madam, 

  Subject: Regarding members' inputs on  India-Srilanka Free Trade Agreement ISLFTA)- Product 

Specific Rules of Origin (PSR) 

 This has reference to our meeting dated 21.11.2023 with Department of Commerce regarding 

discussion on Negative list of ISLFTA, we have been further informed that DoC is moving forward with 

the framing of Product Specific Rules (PSRs) in their upcoming meeting with Srilanka. As part of this 

process, we are reaching out to gather invaluable inputs regarding the Rules of Origin (RoO) for the 

ISLFTA. 

 

Your insights and recommendations are highly valued as we seek to refine the Product Specific Rules 

of origin, specifically focusing on products within the purview of Plexconcil (222 products). Attached 

herewith CLICK HERE you'll find a format detailing the EXIM values for your reference. 

 

We strongly encourage your participation by proposing comments or inputs on Product Specific Rules of 

origin emphasizing products of your interest for export to Sri Lanka. 

 

The promptness of your response is of utmost importance, and we kindly request that all feedback be 

submitted no later than November 29th, 2023, to bharti@plexconcil.org and isha@plexconcil.org. 

 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we look forward to your valuable contributions to 

shaping the PSRs for ISLFTA. 

 Best regards, 

  

 Bharti ParaveAsst. Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Z7gNReNX3tG2TcN_-ZkWjlxFhK_99ZHW/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=101626818700267820123&rtpof=true&sd=true
mailto:bharti@plexconcil.org
mailto:isha@plexconcil.org


 

 


